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Submission: I do not agree with City of Sydney council being amalgamated with other sydney councils. 
I am a resident/house owner of Glebe & like the way Sydney Council has looked after our suburb since we were transferred 
from Leichhardt Council. Sydney Council is efficient in managing finances, provides good resident & business services & 
facilities, is forward looking in planning and design for the good of community & businesses, manages community & business 
issues well in CBD and it would become too large to manage all of these as well as it does now if it amalgamated with any 
other council area. It should be considered as a special case as it covers the CBD and densely populated inner city suburbs. 
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